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The More Things Change, the More they stay the same! 

New Leadership    President – Joanne Lambert,  Vice President – Hollis Hansen 

Treasurer –Lois Miller,  Recording Sec. – Trish Jurta, Corresponding Sec. – Marcia King 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Paw Prints   
                              Motto:  “Making a difference one rescue at a time.” 
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Editor 
Darlene 
Agsten 

A Sad Change   Mary Kay Wilks passed away July 5th
 

  

Most of you will remember Mary Kay Wilks.  She was 
always busy raising money for the kitties. 
From Yard Sales, Craft Sales, and ChrisKringle Mart  
to the Annual Raffle Drawing and placing articles in newspapers....  
Mary Kay always wanted to help the cats as much as possible.  She left a 
big hole in C4P.  She had a heart for animals and volunteering! 
We don’t know how the fund raising part of our organization will change or 
what form it will take.  We are always looking for volunteers! 
 
The Never Changing, Never Ending, Stream of Cats and Kittens 
 
Of course In-take of kittens is at a high point with lots of vet appointments 
and adoption events.  Needless to say, all of the bills have gone up! 
Money is tight for everyone. If you can help us with any amount, please 
send a check to C4P, PO Box 301, Locust Grove, VA 22508.  Thanks! 
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A New Way to Contact Cause 4 Paws 
Fill Out the “Contact Form” on the website 

Cause4pawslocustgrove.com 
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